
Curriculum and Instruction
 

Professional Development
Each building has completed their own PD’s relevant to the building needs. 
BMS and BHS still receive training in MATH/READ 180 and Systems 44. 
Next year we will look at providing our own PD for this with our instructional 
coach. We are also considering using the ALEKS program. This program is 
an intervention program that compliments the new math program REVEAL 
that the high school and middle schools will be adopting. It is a computer 
adapted program that meets students where they are at. Currently we are 
working on PD needs for the summer and fall.  
 
District Committees
 Our Social studies committee has met and the high school and middle 
school have opted to stay with the same program. The elementary grades 
are still deciding. I am hoping to bring this forward at the next board 
meeting.  Racquel Little Plume is the Science Committee chair. They are 
currently looking at a few programs.  
SBE is solidifying their schedule for June. Do to the lack of in person 
learning and the data available they will be focusing on scope and 
sequence to help move students along. Previous grade level units and 
modules will be revisited. 

Assessments
Due to the Department of Education not granting any waivers we have 
been prepping at each building for SBAC testing. We are also completing 
or have completed our benchmark testing. 
BHS had their ACT test.  


